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June 27, 2012 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2012 and DECEMBER 13, 2012 OIL AND GAS LEASE SALES POSTPONED 

 

The competitive lease sales originally scheduled for September 13, 2012 and December 13, 2012 are 

postponed.  Nominated lands are being deferred pending the revision of the Spokane District’s Resource 

Management Plan (RMP). 

 

If you have any questions, please phone Donna Kauffman at (503) 808-6162. 

 

/s/ Christopher B. DeWitt 

 

 

Christopher B. DeWitt 

Chief, Minerals Section 
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